
 

 

 

August 23, 2024 
 
 
Brothers and Sisters,  
 
 
Last week, I stated that you would be provided an update regarding a potential 
meeting with the Company. The Company reached out to the Transport Workers 
Union International as well as the Locals represented by TWU to request a meeting. 
However, we have declined to participate in the proposed meeting due to the terms 
and conditions that were attached that would not allow us to keep an open dialogue 
with you, the Membership.  
 
We know that you all have a lot of questions about what is going on and we are 
ready and willing to meet with the Company without any specific terms or 
conditions. We remain focused on protecting the Membership and will update you 
with any further developments.  
 
 
In Solidarity,  
 
 
Abilio Villaverde 
President 

 


